
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BH, 24 Elul, 5779  24 September, 2019 - Istanbul 

 
 
 
To whom it may concern! 
 
 It has come to our attention that an illegal and unauthorized use of 
the          kosher symbol has been used on PALERMO brand of Grapeseed 
Oil. 
 
 We have not authorized this plant and have no knowledge or 
responsibility of the Kashrus statues of the said product.  
 
 We are looking into legal and other options in order to assure that 
they cease to use the           symbol and recall this product. 
 
For any other questions or clarifications, you are welcome to contact me. 
 
 
Kol tuv, 

 
Rabbi Menachem M Chitrik 
KTR 

 


